
Internal audit review of community benefits arrangements and processes 
noted – Instruction to Head of Audit and Inspection. 
 
4 There was submitted a report by the Head of Audit and Inspection, Glasgow 
City Council, advising of the findings of a review of community benefits 
arrangements and processes in place in relation to the Glasgow City Region City 
Deal. 
 
After consideration, the Cabinet 
 
(1) noted the contents of the report; and 
 
(2) instructed the Head of Audit and Inspection to submit further reports on the 

progress towards achievement of the recommendations within the action plan. 
 
 
 


